“ IMMANUEL BIBLE CHURCH
' July 5, 2020

Announcements

Service Details:

A reminder that while we are meeting together at Pierce Lake for worship at 9:30 am, there will be no Junior
Church, nursery, Sunday School or 2nd Cup Café for the time being. Sunday morning prayer time is meeting
in-person at 8:30 am at Pierce Lake in the west end of the main hall. Our regular evening service meets at
5:45 pm in the worship center at Pierce Lake.

Communion:

We will be observing communion this Sunday. We are providing pre-filled communion cups with the wafer
sealed onto the top of the sealed juice. You can pick yours up on the way into the worship center. Please hold
onto it until we observe communion, then dispose of it in the trash after the service is done.

Bulletins:

We are continuing with digital bulletins going forward. They will be sent out every Friday. There will be no
paper copies of the bulletin handed out on Sundays. If you take notes during the sermon, we ask that you
please bring your own paper/notepad. Thank you.

Offer for Face Masks:
Sandy Diemer makes face masks and has offered to make some available. She can be contacted at the
information in the church directory.

Senior Center Help:
IBC is mowing the garden area at the Senior Center. The mowing takes about 45 minutes and needs to be

done once a week. A reliable push mower is located in the shed next to the garden. Please email or call Carl if
you can take the month of September. (carlschwarze@gmail.com or 734-323-3527)

Returnable Can Collection:

The youth group will be collecting returnable cans; the proceeds will go towards future youth
group activities. Please drop your cans off at the IBC building at Summit Street on Mondays,
Wednesdays, or Fridays from 9 am until 2 pm. Please let us know if you have cans to donate,
but are unable to drop them off.

IBC Missions Update
Brian & Sherri Jenks/Awana

May 2020: What a joy to see churches excelling in relational discipleship! We have encouraged a number of
area Awana Ministries to reach out digitally or however they can, to continue building relationships with
their clubbers and their families. We did a Zoom meeting for our churches to share ideas on how to continue
Awana (without meeting) and continue discipleship. We did a Zoom meeting to learn more about the Brite*
curriculum being offered by Awana. Brite* is a new all-digital program for churches; it focuses on building
resilient disciples by helping children understand and apply God’s Word in creative ways in today’s times.
Prayer requests:

e For churches as they make decisions for the fall.

¢ For the best way(s) for us to do ministry, including training.

¢ For us to continue to learn new technology.

e For our continued good health during these times.

e For a Ministry Partner dealing with some serious health issues.

e For Awana Global Headquarters as they make future decisions.
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Instructions on Giving:
There are three ways to remain faithful in giving back to the Lord.

e You can mail your check to Immanuel Bible Church (145 East Summit Street, Chelsea, MI 48118).
e You can put a check in an offering box located at the back of the worship center at Pierce Lake.
e Give online using the secure giving platform on our website at ibcchelsea.com.

Instructions to view or listen to this week's message:
Go to the church website at ibcchelsea.com. You can join us in worship on Sunday mornings by clicking on
the word SERMONS in the menu bar above, or on the “Sermons” bubble in the "Preaching the Word" section.

Opportunities for Assistance:

IBC would like to take the opportunity to serve those in our church/community who may need assistance:
e Grocery/errand runs for those who are high risk (elderly, immuno-compromised, pregnant or sick).
o Child care on a limited basis. For those in need of child care during this time, please let us know.
¢ Please contact one of the elders to coordinate any needs not included on this list as well.

Church Contact Information

Phone: (734) 475-8936 Church offices: 145 E. Summit St., Chelsea, MI
Website: www.ibcchelsea.com Office hours: Monday/Wednesday/Friday: 9 am-2 pm
Email: immanuelbiblechurch@comcast.net

Pastoral Search Committee: ibcchelsea.psc@gmail.com

Associate Pastor: David McCune (cwbydave84@gmail.com)

Interim Pastor: Russ Park (russapark@gmail.com, 989-277-2574)

IBC Elders: Jerry Benjamin (313-910-8971, jwbneb@gmail.com)
Rod Bowers (734-417-0200, rodbowers@aol.com)
Steven Bonnett (734-747-1006, opus17 @hotmail.com)
Patrick Brady (586-876-3798, patrick.brady89@gmail.com)
Joe Cottle (734-730-2410, ecottle68@gmail.com)
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